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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
KESTREL AND SPARROWHAWK CLASSES VISIT TO MOULDSWORTH HALL 
THURSDAY 27TH FEBRUARY 2020 
 
We have arranged to take Kestrel and Sparrowhawk Classes to Mouldsworth Hall on 
Thursday 27th February to look at the calves. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning at approximately 10.30am.  We will 
require parent helpers for this visit who would be happy to transport the children in their 
cars and supervise a small group.  Please note that as this is a working farm we cannot 
accommodate younger siblings.  Please note you will need a valid DBS check and fully 
comprehensive insurance.  A DBS form is attached – this should be completed and return to 
the school office with supporting documentation. 
 
The children will need to come to school in clothes suitable for a farm visit (not school 
uniform).  Please ensure that they have suitable warm outdoor coat, hat, gloves and wellies.  
The children will also need to bring with them a snack and water bottle for eating back at 
school as there will be no toast available.  In the event of adverse weather, the trip will be 
postponed and we will inform you by text message.  You will need to bring a labelled 
booster seat for your child. 
 
Please can you advise if your child has any allergies to animals or dairy products. 
 
Please can you confirm permission, if you can help and any allergies on Parentpay. 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs V Cuthbert & Miss Carter 
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